September 15, 2015

Mr. Ross M. Povenmire

Conservation Office

Town of Boxford

7A Spofford Road

Boxford, MA 01921

Dear Mr. Povenmire:

Re: Request for Determination of Negligible Impact

Pursuant to our recent conversation, | am writing to request a Determination of Negligible impact for
the removal of approximately ten irees — three trees approximately 10 inches DBH {marked as * on the
attached) and about seven small trees approximately 4 inches DBH or less (marked as x on the
attached). The trees are estimated to be 60-70 feet from the nearest wetland and are part of a broader
mix of immature and mature trees, others of which will not be disturbed.

The purpose of the removal would be to regain safe access to an existing, historical stone fireplace.
The trees would be professionally removed, with stumps cut flush or ground in place.

1 am enclosing a check in the amount of $50. Thank you for consideration of our request.

Regards,

Chris and Andrea Green
377 tpswich Rd

978-352-7479

greencj@comcast.net







